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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Covid Update 
Thankfully the number of cases in school seems to be reducing after several weeks with very high numbers 
of staff and children needing to isolate. Please still wear a face covering when entering the school building. 
If you think your child may be positive, please test and then report positive cases to:  
admin@kentishtown.camden.sch.uk. Many thanks for your support with this.  
 
Pam  
Pam has been absent from school in the last week for personal reasons. We are hoping she will be able to 
return to work after half term. Many thanks to Sarah for staffing the school office during Pam’s absence. 
Please send urgent email enquiries to admin@kentishtown.camden.sch.uk rather than to Pam’s email ad-
dress.  
 
Sycamore Class Assembly 
On Friday, Sycamore class will go ahead with their class assembly at 10.10am in the school hall. Two par-
ents may attend per child. Please wear a face covering when coming in to school. 
 
Half Term and INSET Day 
The last day of this half term is Friday 11th February 2022. School finishes at 3.15pm. There is no school in 
the week of the 14th—18th February. School will be open again on Tuesday 22nd February. Monday 21st 
February is a staff training day.  
 
Staffing News 
Our Ash class teacher, Rachel has recently let me know that she is pregnant, expecting her baby towards 
the end of July. All being well, Rachel expects to work up to the end of the summer term and then take her 
maternity leave. Obviously we wish her well in the coming months and I’m sure you will want to join staff in 
congratulating Rachel on her good news.  
 
E– scooters Rental Trials 
Please find some helpful advice re: e-scooters here: https://tfl.gov.uk/modes/driving/e-scooter-safety.  

As ever, we strongly advise children should wear a helmet when travelling to school on a normal scooter or 
a bike.  
 
Author Visit 
On 22nd February Chitra Soundar will visit us, telling the children about her books and there will be a book 
signing event as well. https://www.chitrasoundar.com/about-chitra-soundar/ 
 
Best wishes, 
James Humphries - Headteacher 
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